
 

 

Association of Terminal Operators, Stevedoring   
and Shipping Companies of Micronesia 

 

 
August 23, 2023 
 

Hello ATOSSCOM members: 

The Executive Committee recently met on Guam August 15-16, 2023, and it was 

agreed upon and finalized that our 48th Annual Conference will be held in Pohnpei, 

Federated States of Micronesia (FSM). The annual conference will be held from 

November 27 to 30, 2023. The Micronesian Shipping Commission (MSC) has also 

agreed to host their meeting during the same week, which again allows for a “joint” 

meeting and hopefully provides convenience to our membership who have MSC 

business. 

In the coming weeks, we will be sending emails that will provide additional 

information such as this year’s agenda, registration forms, lodging accommodations, car 

rentals, sponsorship opportunities and solicitation letters. The information will also be 

posted on our website:  http://atosscom.com. 

 We would like to thank our members in Pohnpei – Pohnpei Ports Authority, 

Federated Shipping Company, Ltd. and Pohnpei Transfer and Storage, Inc. – for 

hosting the 48th Annual Conference. 

As always, we thank you again for your usual support, cooperation and 

understanding. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
      /s/               /s/      
Lee Cabrera      Charles Stinett   
President      Vice President 
 
 
      /s/               /s/ 
George Torwan     Steven Muna 
Treasurer      Secretary 

http://atosscom.com/

